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Bishop Steve won a raffle 



 

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou 

Our Mission Day raised the grand total of $1,500.00. 

A huge effort was made by the whole school community. 

As you can see by the photos on the front cover,  everyone  

enjoyed the day. 

Thank you to all those who contributed and helped in some way. 

The money raised will be sent to the Overseas Missions. 

God Bless 

Rosemary Garsed 
Director of Religious Studies  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Light A Prayer Candle 

 

This is our school. 

Let peace dwell here. 

Let the rooms be full of  

contentment. 

Let love abide here. 

Love of one another, 

Love of mankind, 

Love of life itself, 

And love of God. 

Let us remember that,  

as many hands build a house, 

so many hearts make a school. 

Amen 

  Calendar of Events       

September 

Wednesday 27th � End of Term Mass, whole school 

Friday 29th  � Last Day of Term 

October 

Monday 16th  � First Day of Term 4 

Friday 27th  � Duffy Grandparents’ Assembly 2.10pm 

Saturday 28th � Annual Quiz Night  

New Address for the Purchase of St Pius X Catholic School Uniform 

 

 

 

Parents are able to purchase their children’s school uniform from Direct Group Uniforms 

6 Latham Court (off Kahikatea Drive) Melville. 
Opening Hours are Monday to Friday, 8.00am – 5.00pm 

Phone: 07 847 6664, email info@directgroup.co.nz 
There is a map on their website www.directgroup.co.nz 

For the first few weeks of Term 4 students may wear either summer uniform OR winter  
uniform but NOT a bit of both. 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILDREN ARE IN OUR CORRECT UNIFORM 

Money Matters 

Thank you to those who have paid already. 

Start of year Invoice for School Payments, sent home in Term 1,  

plus Puss in Boots Show - $5.00 per student 

Please pay as soon as possible.  

 If you need another copy of the invoice please ask at the office. 

Phone 843 6554. 

Preferred methods of payment are: 

�Eftpos at the school office  

�Online ASB123152-0175049-01. Reference your child’s name and 

classroom number. 

�You may still pay by cheque or cash at the school office. 



 

 

Lacrosse  - Years 7 & 8 
Games are played on a Saturday afternoon at 

Gower Park. 

Fee per child last year was $30 each to play 

(TBC this year) All equipment will be provided 

by local High Schools. 

If we get enough boys wanting to play we can 

enter a boys team into the competition! Last 

year we had 2 girls teams…it would be great 

to introduce a boys team too! 

Games are either 6 aside or 8 aside…

depending on team numbers at registration. 

Maximum of 10 players in a team.(last year 

they ran a ‘have a go day’ before the season 

started, so hopefully they do this year too.) 

 Saints United Sports for Term 4 

Softball - Years  7 & 8 
Games are played on a Saturday morning  
 in term 4 in Hamilton. 
 Fee per child last year was $25 to play  
  (TBC this year) 

All equipment will be provide by Saints United. 
Mixed team, we have to have at least 9-10 players to make up 
a team! 
(last year they ran a “have a go day” before the season started 
so hopefully they do this year too) 

Contact:  
Jardine McIntyre Saints United Sports Coordinator 
Email:  
jmcintyre@marian.school.nz Phone: 07 8567515  

SPX ANNUAL QUIZ NIGHTSPX ANNUAL QUIZ NIGHTSPX ANNUAL QUIZ NIGHTSPX ANNUAL QUIZ NIGHT    

Book Saturday, 28 October to join us for our  

infamous Quiz Night. 

Questions, raffles and a ton of laughs. 

This is the major fundraiser for our community so we are asking everyone to 
get in behind us to support our school community. 

Each family is asked to bring in a grocery item to go into buckets for  

raffles.  These items need to be non-perishable and can start coming to 
school immediately please.  Take them to your class teacher and each item 
will earn 20 house points.   

 

 

If you have contacts with a business or organisation that could make further 
donations please bring these along to school - we can provide a letter of  

request for these if necessary.  

There are lots of other ways you can help us to make this night as successful 
as possible.   

• Approaching local businesses to help get prizes. 

• Set up the hall on Saturday 28 October for the Quiz Night 

• Prepare a plate of food for supper  

• Attend a working bee afternoon on Friday 27th October at school to  

    prepare the prizes. 

For further information contact the school 843.6554, or speak to Lisa Hayde,  

Tracey Vanxay or Antony Easto. Thank you for your support. 

This week we are asking for CLEANING PRODUCTS 

Daylight saving starts — Sunday 24 September 2017.  

Set your clocks forward one hour.  

Daylight saving ends on 1 April 2018 when the clocks go back   



 

 

Mobile Dental Clinic Notice 

Our school will not be having a visit from the  

Mobile Dental clinic this year. 

If your child is in need of dental care please phone the clinic to make  

an appointment - 021.347.866 

 2018 Term Dates for St Pius X Catholic School 

Term 1 Thursday 1 February Holy Thursday 29 March 

Easter Break Good Friday 30 March Tuesday 3 April 

Term 1 continues Wednesday 4 April Friday 13 April 

Term 2 Monday 30 April Friday 6 July 

Term 3 Monday 23 July Friday 28 September 

Term 4 Monday 15 October Monday 17 December 

  School Holidays 
    There are plenty of adventures to be had at Sanctuary 

    Mountain Maungatautari these school holidays with  
    Kids Go Free, Kiwi Guardians and Storybook making 

  workshops.   
 

Kids go Free on a Sanctuary Explorer Pass in the Southern Enclosure for the month of October. 
For every paying ‘Sanctuary Explorer Pass’ up to 2 children go free. 

A great day out for the whole family with a Kiwi Guardians activity trail. 
99 Tari Rd, Pukeatua - www.sanctuarymountain.co.nz - 078705180 

“Multicultural School Holiday Programme” 
 from ages 5-13 years old.  (OSCAR Approved & WINZ Subsidy)  

Date: 9th - 13th October 2017   Venue: Melville Primary School,  

Time: 8:30 am - 3:30 pm     101 Ohaupo Road, Hamilton  

For more information or to register, please contact us on (07) 843 3811 or  

Gladys Stephens on (027) 296 9706 or email us on info@shama.nz  

 Visit our Facebook page: SHAMA Multicultural Children Holiday Programme  

 

 

 

27 Beatty Street  

Melville, Hamilton  

Phone: 07-8433811  


